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PUC Distribution Inc. 

500 SECOND LINE EAST, P.O. Box 9000 

SAULT STE. MARIE, ONTARIO, P6A 6P2 

January 8, 2021 
 
Delivery: Via Email and RESS 
Ms. Christine Long, Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board      
P.O. Box 2319  
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
Attention: Industry Relations 
 
Dear Ms. Long: 
 

Re: OEB File No. EB-2020-0249 EB-2018-0219 PUC Distribution Inc. (“PUC 
Distribution”) SSG ICM Application – Interrogatory Responses.  

 
On December 18, 2020, PUC Distribution received Interrogatories from OEB staff and 4 
intervenors totaling 248 questions. Pursuant to Procedural Order No. 6 dated November 16, 
2020, PUC Distribution was to file responses to these interrogatories by January 11, 2021.  
 
PUC Distribution has been actively working through the responses. Due to the novelty and 
complexity of some of the requests, PUC Distribution would like to request an extension to file 
its interrogatory responses by January 25, 2021.  
 
The Sault Smart Grid project represents an innovative proposal to deliver considerable value to 
customers with no increase to total bill impacts.  The additional time requested will help PUC 
Distribution compile and put the best information available forward to facilitate the OEB 
Commissioner’s decision making process.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
____________________________ 
Tyler Kasubeck, Regulatory Financial Analyst 
PUC Distribution Inc. 
Email: tyler.kasubeck@ssmpcuc.com   
cc: Intervenors on record for EB-2020-0249/EB-2018-0219 
 


